
The Northern Ireland Cerebral Palsy Register (NICPR) is a confidential record of
children and young people living with cerebral palsy within Northern Ireland.

The NICPR is held at the Queen's University of Belfast and is funded by the Public
Health Agency. Contact from parents and people with cerebral palsy is particularly
welcome.

Further information can be found at www.qub.ac.uk/research-centres/nicpr

Contact the NICPR at:

Northern Ireland Cerebral Palsy Register
Room 1.36
Mulhouse Building
Queen’s University Belfast
Grosvenor Road
Belfast BT12 6BJ

Telephone: 028 9063 5045
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